
 

SUPERINTENDENT’S 
COMMUNITY BUDGET 

SESSIONS 

April 17, 2024 April 22, 2024 
5:30 - 7:30 p.m. 5:30 - 7:30 p.m. 
Edgewood High Aberdeen High 

Join Superintendent Bulson as he shares 
his comments regarding the FY2025 budget 
and provides an opportunity for public input. 

Students, parents/guardians, sta ,̃ and 
community members are encouraged to attend. 

For more information on the FY2025 budget, 
visit www.hcps.org/budget. Please email 

budget@hcps.org with questions. 

The County Executive has until April 15, 2024 to release his 
proposed FY2025 budget. The County Council will then 

have until June 15, 2024 to release their fnal FY2025 budget. 
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